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June 02, 2020 
 
The Honorable Jena Griswold 
Colorado Secretary of State 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
RE: Agency Request for Correction Letter, Tracking Number 2020-00398, 

correcting 3 CCR 708-1, “Statement of basis, specific statutory authority, and 
purpose, incorporated on the date of adoption,” of the Colorado Civil Rights 
Commission’s State of Colorado Civil Rights Commission Rules and 
Regulations, SOS Tracking No. 2020-00129. 

 
Dear Madame Secretary: 
 
The Colorado Civil Rights Commission amended its rules on May 22, 2020, effective 
June 30, 2020.  The Attorney General’s rule opinion was electronically filed with 
your office on June 1, 2020, tracking number 2020-00129.   
 
The rule attached to the agency’s request for the Attorney General’s rule opinion 
contained a typographical error that the agency has identified. The adopted 
Statement of Basis and Purpose sets forth that the effective date of the rules is 
June 30, 2020. Such effective date is not possible because publication to the Code of 
Colorado Regulations cannot occur until June 10, 2020, making the rules effective 
no earlier than July 15, 2020.  The agency has filed a copy of the corrected 
Statement of Basis and Purpose along with its request for this correction letter, 
tracking number 2020-00398. 
 
This requested change is submitted to you for publishing in the Code of Colorado 
Regulations pursuant to § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), C.R.S., of the Administrative 
Procedures Act.  The matter being corrected is a typographical error that does not 
affect the substance of the rules as adopted.  Please let me know if you require any 
further information.  Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
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/s Billy L. Seiber 
 
BILLY L. SEIBER 
First Assistant Attorney General 
Agriculture Unit 
Business and Licensing 
720.508.6435 
720.508.6037 (FAX) 
Email:  billy.seiber@coag.gov 

 
 


